
From: Naomi Adelson <naomi.adelson@ryerson.ca>  
Sent: Monday, May 31, 2021 2:29 PM 
To: secretariat (SRCR/SCRR) <secretariat@srcr-scrr.gc.ca> 
Subject: Comments re: proposed revisions to RCR framework 

Hi -  
The suggested addition of a new breach re: a lack of rigour, while logical with regard to 
addressing it in the context of 2.1.2a, is not clearly enough defined to constitute a formal breach. 
More specifically, it seems that 2.1.2b-f constitute the elements of rigour (and potential breach) 
and the creation of a separate breach would require turning to b-f to identify the specific area. I 
therefore suggest that the language of rigour be moved into the preamble and that the list (b-f) be 
reset to a-e.  
Further, I worry that questions of rigour in the proposal of new research or the interpretation of 
data, for example, will be moved out of the domain of scientific exchange/debate/education and 
potentially inappropriately moved into questions of research integrity. 
Thanks and regards, 
Naomi Adelson 

--  
__________________  
Naomi Adelson, PhD (she/her) 
Associate Vice President, Research & Innovation
Ryerson University
1 Dundas West, 11th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario M5G 1Z3 
Phone: 416-979-5000 ext 6606 or 647-464-5848 
Mailing Address: 350 Victoria Street, Toronto, Ontario, M5B 2K3 

Toronto is in the 'Dish With One Spoon Territory’. The Dish With One Spoon is a treaty 
between the Anishinaabe, Mississaugas and Haudenosaunee that bound them to share 
the territory and protect the land. Subsequent Indigenous Nations and peoples, 
Europeans and all newcomers have been invited into this treaty in the spirit of peace, 
friendship and respect. I acknowledge my responsibility to this treaty.
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